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Marsha Stein’s vignette of the photo of Larry Stein, Len Cook and Joe Brady posted in Photo 
Collections on June 22, 2021. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Left to right) Larry Stein, Leonard Cook and Joseph Brady at the ACNP Annual Meeting 
in San Juan, Puerto Rico, c.1987. Photo received from Marsha Stein (Photo collection). 
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Len wrote the note shown to accompany the photo following the ACNP meeting.   
 
Larry shared a bond with Len from their early days in the pharmaceutical industry, when 
Larry was at Wyeth Laboratories (1959-1979) and Len at Hoffman-La Roche. 
 
It was Joe Brady, then a captain at the Walter Reed Research Institute, who arranged 
for Larry to be posted to Walter Reed for his Army service, a life changing intervention 
as Larry had originally been assigned to a nutrition center in Colorado.  Joe became a 
lifelong mentor and friend. 
 
Larry wrote the ACNP In Memoria for both Joe and Len. 
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